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General news – October 2017 
 
Reminder of Bass Regulations 

 

The Marine Management Organisation and D&S IFCA are currently investigating a case where it is 

alleged that a recreational angler retained more than one bass.  Bass management guidance can be 

found at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/bass-fishing-guidance/bass-fishing-guidance. 
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